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Message from the Assistant Director

| know | originally mentioned these newsletters would be monthly, but with the amount of information
that needs to be shared, it’s looking like they’ll be coming out bi-weekly instead.

There’s a lot happening as we kick off the semester, and | want to make sure you're all kept in the
loop and have what you need to keep your clubs running smoothly!



https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=kentstaterecandwellness&nav=10b917e4-4944-45a4-9fab-dd7193c2dfc2

Thanks for rolling with the updates—and as always, feel free to reach out if you have questions or
need anything.

(Y I
Register For Blastoff!

With the start of the new semester, it's time to gear up for some exciting opportunities to showcase
your club! One of the biggest events coming up is Blastoffl—a fantastic chance to connect with
potential new members and grow your team.

If you haven't already, please make sure to register for a table so your club is all set for the event.
Spots can go quickly, so don't delay!

I'll also be attending on behalf of the Competitive Sports team and will be making my way around to
say hello and check in with each of you. I'm looking forward to meeting more of you in person and
seeing all the great energy your clubs bring to the event!

If you have any questions or need help with registration, feel free to reach out.
See you at Blastoff!

Register here: https://forms.gle/DmN1KvEYimkV99U59
Y 1
Fall Schedule's

Practice and facility reservations are already starting to come in and schedules are quickly filling up.
If your club is planning to hold practices or games this semester, please send me your preferred
dates and times as soon as possible.

Space is reserved on a first-come, first-served basis, and | will not be holding or saving spots for
clubs that haven’t submitted their availability. If you haven'’t started planning yet, now is the time to do
so to ensure your club gets the space you need.

Let me know if you have any questions or need help navigating the scheduling process.

Y 1

Executive Leadership Committee Information

New for the 2025-2026 school year, the Club Sports Executive Leadership Committee will serve as a
key advisory group within the Club Sports program. This committee will consist of four student
leaders representing a variety of club teams. These members will meet monthly with Assistant
Director Braeden Mueller to provide feedback and guidance on the overall direction of the program.
The committee’s focus areas will include leadership development trainings, monthly meetings for all
club officers, allocation of funds, disciplinary processes, and the review of new club applications. This
initiative is designed to give student leaders a stronger voice in the decision-making process and help
shape a more responsive and collaborative club sports environment. Apply now at the link below!

Y 1

Upcoming Deadlines

Register for Meetings Application for Leadership
Committee

By August 29th- Leadership meeting with

Braeden. Please make sure at least two September 6th- Application for E.L.C.
members of the leadership is present at this

meeting.



https://forms.gle/DmN1KvFYimkV99U59
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0549AAA92CA1FAC52-57422992-leadership
https://forms.office.com/r/KAYegseA6T

Contact Braeden

KSU Club Sports | 1550 Ted Boyd Drive | Kent, OH 44242 US
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